Patient
Pledge Form

A gift to the American Association of Endodontists Foundation is a
wonderful way to demonstrate appreciation for services received from an
endodontist. Gifts to the Foundation may also be made in honor of or

in memory of an endodontist.

Donations to the Foundation’s endowment support endodontic

research and education.

To contribute, simply return this form with your check.

Your donation is tax deductible to the full extent of the law.

Thank you. Your generosity is deeply appreciated.

Amount of gift:
Donor’s Name:

Please credit my contribution to:

My gift is for services rendered, a tribute, or a memorial

Additional comments/instructions:

Send to: AAE Foundation, Attn: Development Coordinator, 211 E. Chicago Ave., Suite 1100, Chicago, IL 60611-2691
Fax: 866/451-9020 (North America) or 312/266-9867 (Intemational)



